## Meeting Minutes 11-14-18

The meeting opened with officer reports.

Mary announced that dues would be collected in January. Vickie spoke about the Christmas party. It will be held at the Lindley Center on Saturday, 12/15/2018, from 6-10:30. We will have a white elephant gift exchange again. She asked the members to bring either an entrée or a dessert.

Veronica gave a brief update on the Yellowstone trip. She said that the main roster is full so at this point she is adding people to the waiting list.

Tiffany mentioned she is putting together a winter trip out to Deerhaven Animal Sanctuary.

Ed said there wouldn't be a new photo assignment for December. We will continue to work on the pure composition assignment.

We had a presentation of the previous assignment which was the use of backlighting in our photography.

Jacelyn introduced Chris D'Ardenne who is a local landscape photographer. He gave a very excellent talk on photo stacking. Introducing the concept and the different uses. He uses it mainly for landscapes. This allows the photos to be blown up to very large sizes and still maintain very small details.

The meeting was adjourned for socializing.